Dear Westie Families,

Victory's Block Party is almost here! g

Join us this Friday, May 16, from 5:00 PM to 8:00 PM for an evening filled with music, games, and
great food! Enjoy beats from a live DJ, fun-filled games, and delicious options from food trucks—
there's something for everyone to love!

Please note that all students must be accompanied by an adult, as this is not a drop-off event.

If you're planning to attend and would love to help, make this the best Block Party yet, we'd truly
appreciate your support! You can sign up to volunteer by visiting the Block Party Volunteer Sign-Up

Looking forward to an unforgettable night with our Westie family!


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4FAEAE2CA6FB6-56855565-vespto#/

